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Careers Information 
Potential Gap Year Opportunities for students interested in Careers in TV and Film 
Screen Yorkshire and the National Film and Television School (NFTS) are currently recruiting for courses in construction, lighting, 
hair and make-up, costume, production and assistant. Whilst these will start in February 2020, interested Year 13 students just 
might want to be aware of this opportunity as something they could aim to do after Sixth Form. For more details, please 
see https://www.screenyorkshire.co.uk/craftcourses/ 
 
Interested in careers in Accountancy, Finance and Business Management 
Representatives from PWC are coming into school on Wednesday 20 November at lunchtime to run a workshop on careers in 
Accountancy, Finance and Business Management and offer an insight into potential opportunities available for apprentices and 
graduates. Please be at the Careers Department at 12.45. 
 
Year 13 Students applying for Art and Design Foundation Diplomas  
Please note the school deadline for applying for these courses is Thursday 21 November. Should you require any help with 
application forms please contact the Careers Department ASAP. 
 
Post 18 Options Evening 
Just to confirm, we have changed the date for this evening to Monday 27 April at 7.00pm in CGH - as we are able to get Fred 
Binley in to talk that night.  
 
Exam Information 
Exam Timetable June 2020 
Amendments have been made to the School exam timetable for June 2020 which was on the school website. This has been 
necessary following recent changes made by the Awarding Bodies and in particular affect exams on the 3 June and 10 
June. Please can you therefore ensure you check this to ensure you have the most up-to-date information on the time of your 
exams. You will, of course, all get an individual exam timetable next term once the entries have been made which will confirm 
the new dates or times. 
 
Year 12 students who sat GCSEs at St Aidan’s 
GCSE certificates are now ready for collection from Mrs Mahoney’s office. This includes those students who attended the 
presentation evening as Mrs Mahoney now has the AQA certificates that were not available on that evening.  
 
General Information 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will be held on Tuesday from 12.30 in Hu1. All welcome. 
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